
  

  

FIRST SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

29th March 2022 
 
 
 

Agenda Item 4           Application Ref. 21/00616/FUL 
 
Hampton’s Scrap Yard and Adjacent Field, Keele Road 
 
Since the publication of the agenda the applicant has sought to engage in discussions about 
the submission of amended plans that seek to address the concerns that have been 
expressed.  It is considered reasonable to allow some additional time for amendments to be 
discussed and formally submitted.   
 
Amended Recommendation 
 
That a decision on the application be deferred to allow further time for matters of 
concern to be resolved. 
 


